D. Muller, Assistant pirsctor for Environmental Projects, DREP

OCONEE REALISTIC ACCIDENT ASSESSMENT

Enclosed is a mark-up of the Accident Assessment section for the Oconee
fiual Detailed Statement. There are a number of minor revisions to
the dose table due to & ref inement of the dose caleulations performed

by E. Adensasn. However, our opinion that the environmental risk remains
extremely low is not changed .

Brian Crimes, Chief
Accident Analysis Branch
Division of Reactor Liceneing
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